
• 11/18 – Spelling Pre-Test

• 11/20 – Spelling Test

• 11/20 – Nonperishable 

food items due for 

Thanksgiving basket

Hello! 
I hope you are all doing well. We have 

been preparing for virtual learning the past 
few weeks. This is only out of precaution. I 
want students to be comfortable with 
Google Classroom. You will notice more 
Chromebook assignments and less paper 
assignments. This will be a learning 
experience for all of us, so please reach 
out with any questions or concerns you 
have with virtual learning. Have a HAPPY
THANKSGIVING next week!

-Chloe True

Reading/ 
Language 

Arts

We are reading “Crinkleroot’s Guide to Knowing Animal 
Habitats.” Students will take a reading test Friday over 
comprehension, grammar, and vocabulary. Their spelling 
and vocabulary words are on the back of the agenda 
paper. 

Writing & 
Cursive

We are still working on lowercase letters. We are 
continuing to work on the 6 traits of writing. 

Math
We are beginning chapter 4 over multiplication. Students 
need to begin practicing their multiplication facts at 
home. 

Religion

We took the Chapter 8 Test today and pretended we were at home so 
it would be similar to an e-learning day. We will start Chapter 9 
tomorrow and finish with the test next Tuesday just in time for 
Thanksgiving Break. All assignments are always in Google Classroom and 
on the Chapter Slide.

Science We are continuing science! Students are learning about 
physical science this week!
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